SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS
COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

= 1866 Southern Lane ® Decatur, Ceorgia 30033-4097
Telephone 404/679-2500 Fax 404/679-1558
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January 10, 2003

Dr. Joe A. Lee

President

Alabama State University
215 South Jackson Strest
Montgomery, AL 36101-0271

Dear Dr. Lee:

The following action regarding your institution was taken at the December 2002 meeting of the
Commission on Colleges:

The Commission reviewed the instituticn’s Fourth Follow-Up Report and aucits and
removed it from Warning. No additional report was reguested.

We appreciate your continued support of the acivities of the Commission on Colleges. If you
have questions, please contact the staff member assicned to vour institution.

Sincerely,

JaMes T.
Executive
Commissiowon Colleges
JTR:bjm

cc: Dr. G. Jack Allen

Mrs. Catherine W. Wright
Chair, Board of Trusteses



